
Subject: Fwd: Narrawallee Subdivision
Date: Friday, 5 April 2019 7:14:51 AM

From: David Gregory 

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 11:05 pm

To: Alana Jelfs

Subject: Narrawallee Subdivision

 

Dear Alana,

In regards to the development proposal in the Narrawallee area:

The reserve with its stand of trees at the southern end of , should be retained as a passive

 play area. Too many trees have gone already. The developer should not be permitted to form six more

 blocks of land. There’s a logical, environmental and natural space (liveability) basis for this and the clearing

 of this land would have a detrimental effect on the surrounding area, creating just another stock standard

 suburbia, rather than a passive natural buffer recreational space.

Kind Regards,

David

David Gregory

Narrawallee.

NSW 2539




